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I strongly support this bill because it addresses and provides for safe fuel storage and 

location in all areas of Oregon.  I worked on a similar Bill associated with the Oregon 

Resilience Plan in 2013. Our rural areas need to have a supply of fuel safely stored 

within close proximity of population centers. Currently about 2% of fuel tanks are 

considered safe in the case of a seismic event and even then there will be failures 

especially if we experience the 9.0  Cascadia Seismic event. Please also schedule 

this important bill for a work session. Thank you. 


